
 
 

Select Committee on Developmental 
Services 

 

To the Legislative Assembly of Ontario: 
 

WHEREAS the Final Report of the Select Committee, entitled “Inclusion and Opportunity: A New Path for 
Developmental Services in Ontario” was tabled in the Legislature on July 22, 2014;   
 

Therefore we, the undersigned, petition the Legislative Assembly of Ontario as follows: 
 

That Government of Ontario immediately review the Final Report and commence the implementation of 
the recommendations of the Select Committee, as contained in the Final Report.   
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PLEASE RETURN ORIGINAL COPY TO: 
Christine Elliott, MPP 

Queen’s Park, Room 436, Main Legislative Building 
Toronto, Ontario 

M7A 1A8 
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